CITY OF PALM DESERT

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT
PUBLIC HEARING
CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM

To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council
Todd Hileman, City Manager
Robert Hargreaves, City Attorney

From: Eric Ceja, Director of Economic Development
Date: November 16, 2023
Subject: Public Hearing Item — Marriot Shadow Ridge

Marriott Vacation Worldwide, has requested a continuation of the public hearing for the
Amendment to the Development Agreement between the City of Palm Desert and Marriott
Vacation Worldwide to the December 14, 2023, City Council meeting. Staff recommends
opening the public hearing, taking any testimony for the proposal, and motion to continue the
item to the December 14th, 2023, City Council meeting.

Attachment: 1. Continuation Request from Marriott Vacation Worldwide
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Anthony Mejia

Subject: RE: Shadow Ridge Development Agreement

From: Baarman, Don_>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 1:02 PM

To: Eric Ceja <eceja@palmdesert.gov>

Subject: Shadow Ridge Development Agreement

Eric,

Please consider this to be Marriott Ownership Resort, Inc.’s formal request to defer the City of Palm Desert’s
consideration of the proposed Second Amendment to Development Agreement relating to the Shadow Ridge project
from the November 16 City Council meeting until the December 14 City Council meeting.

We appreciate your flexibility in this regard.
Thank you.

Don

I Mvw

Don Baarman

Senior Vice President
RESORT DEVELOPMENT

9002 San Marco Court
Orlando, FL 32819

NOTICE: This MVW communication may be confidential. Unauthorized copying, distribution, disclosure, or use is prohibited.
If sent to you in error, please advise me and then delete. Not intended to be an electronic signature under applicable law.
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